
January 16, 2025 

Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc. 

President: Satoru Komiya 

Securities code number: 8766 

 

Regarding the Tender Offer for Shares of 

Integrated Design & Engineering Holdings Co., Ltd. 
 

On January 15, 2025, Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc. submitted a formal application for approval 

(hereinafter referred to as "the Approval") from the Commissioner of the Financial Services 

Agency based upon the provisions of Article 271-22, paragraph (1) of the Insurance Business 

Act required for the acquisition of shares of ID&E Holdings Co., Ltd. through a tender offer 

(hereinafter referred to as "the Tender Offer") that commenced on November 20, 2024 . The 

application was planned from the beginning of the Tender Offer, and we recognize that all the 

procedures related to the Tender Offer, including the application, are proceeding smoothly. 

 

Since it is an important procedure required by law to obtain the Approval prior to such share 

acquisition, we submitted an amended tender offer notification based upon the provisions of 

Article 27-8, Paragraph 2 of the Financial Instruments and Exchange Act to the Kanto Local 

Finance Bureau on January 15, 2025, and extended the last day of the Tender Offer period to 

February 5, 2025. 

 

Please refer to the news release On January 15, 2025 from Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc. 

URL:https://www.tokiomarinehd.com/en/newsroom/release/2024/o1ckc9000000osbi-

att/20250115_TOB_related.pdf  

 

If we obtain the Approval from the Commissioner of the Financial Services Agency, we will 

immediately submit an amended tender offer notification. 
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